
 
From:   
Sent: 15 October 2019 23:31 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for Locavore's request for a asset transfer of Bellahouston Nursery 
 
Hello 
 
I am writing to support Locavore's application for an asset transfer of the lands at 
Bellahouston nursery. I would like to do so for a number of reasons: 
 
1) Locavore's business model supports local, small scale organic farming. Conventional 
agriculture is threatening the long term viability of food production as evidenced by Michael 
Gove's acknowledgement that the UK may only be 40 years away from the eradication of 
soil fertility 
2) The encroachment of large supermarkets have meant a lowering in the standards of food, 
and led to a race to the bottom 
3) they are a living wage employer 
4) their business model would generate good quality local jobs and build communities 
 
As a costumer of theirs for many years now i hope to see them flourish in my local 
neighbourhood  
 

 
 

 
 




